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>>> STEPHANIE HARRIS <sharris26@bellsouth.net> 5/10/2011 9:42 PM >>>

To: whom it may concern,

 I am writing in regards to the Earl Campbell estate that is scheduled to be up for final plat 
approval on May 12th, 2011. I came to the last scheduled meeting in April, But my appearance 
caused the approval to be postponed due to the attached letter that I caused a disturbance at 
April's MPC meeting, if you were at last months meeting you may not remember the incident. I 
am writing concerning the property being divided it is suppose to be divided by old house with 1 
acre and remainder of property divided EQUALLY  and per the MPC  2 dwellings were not 
allowed per acre. The attached picture shows that the blue house is a house not a storage building 
and currently up to present time  resided in by Granddaughter Amy Coppedge. This home has 
been a residence since at least the early 80's when Carolyn Wynn also resided in the house. Also 
this is an estate plat why would it be listed as Carolyn Wynn & Earl Campbell estate would it not 
be listed as the owners of each divided lot? 

Thanks,
Steve Campbell 






